Friday, September 12th, 2014

We have had another busy week in Kindergarten!  We got our religion books and are learning about everything that God created, including us.  We are still working on Letter book “c”.  We are learning sounds and practicing our letter writing.
We have learned the 2nd commandment: “You shall not misuse the name of the Lord your God.”  
Next week we will learn the 3rd Commandment: “Remember the Sabbath day by keeping it holy.” The children memorize this during the week.
Don’t forget to check your folders every day for homework and papers to sign.
We have a busy week coming up: Sunday from 12-2pm is our Back to School BBQ.  Join us in the courtyard for good food (don’t forget to bring a side dish or dessert to share), fun and new friends.  Bring your whole family!
Tuesday night at 7pm is our first PTL meeting in the Parish Hall.  Please join us—meet some other parents, teachers and staff.  We have a LOT of information to share with all families.  We will be talking about upcoming events, how you can get your hours and how you can help the GLS community!  
Wednesday, September 18th is Picture Day!  Don’t forget to bring your forms filled out to buy your photo memories of Kindergarten for your child.
Have a great weekend!  
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